

May 14, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

By vote of the Williamson County Commissioners Court, we are respectfully requesting your consideration of our grant application for tele-justice equipment. This equipment will allow us to be more efficient, safe, and respectful in working with individuals in the justice system with behavioral health issues.

Please contact, Kathy Pierce - Chair of the Williamson County Behavioral Health Task Force should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bill Gravell, Jr.

Williamson County Judge